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Comments: The Lolo National Plan Revision should concentrate on the following:

1. the importance of coordinating with the Bitterroot National Forest similar standards for habitat that allows for
continued migration of grizzly bears, other endangered species and wildlife.

2. Roadless areas of any size should be included in the plan for protection of wildlife, protection of rivers and
streams to keep Montana's cutthroat trout, bull trout, and other native species thriving.

3. Wilderness Study Areas should be valued and included for their inherent values and species protection, e.g.
Great Burn WSA

4. The recreational opportunities in wilderness and WSA's, excluding motorized disruptive ORVs, are the highest
value for protection as public lands that should never be sacrificed for profit, widespread use such as mining,
grazing, resorts, and other similar activities.



